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Medico, Cynthia

From: Schimizzi, Angela E (DEC) <Angela.Schimizzi@dec.ny.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 3:12 PM
To: Richard Cordone
Subject: RE: 3-3332-00431/00001 (TW) NOIA - 1165 Greacen Point Rd

I am just about done reviewing it.   
 
Two questions: 

- Is there a detail for the end section of the 12 inch HDPE pipe in the AA?  
- Is there any fill necessary for the plantings?  

 
I am not seeing any major issues. I emailed Victoria to see if there was anything on her end.  
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela Schimizzi  
Marine Biologist - Region 3, Division of Marine Resources 
 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
Norrie Point Environmental Center, 256 Norrie Point Way, P.O. Box 315, Staatsburg, NY 12580  
(845) 889-4745 x117| angela.schimizzi@dec.ny.gov 

www.dec.ny.gov | |  |  |  
 

 
 
From: Richard Cordone <RCordone@jmcpllc.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2020 1:24 PM 
To: Schimizzi, Angela E (DEC) <Angela.Schimizzi@dec.ny.gov> 
Subject: RE: 3-3332-00431/00001 (TW) NOIA - 1165 Greacen Point Rd 
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or 
unexpected emails. 

 
Good afternoon Angela,  
 
Just checking in. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
RICH CORDONE 
Design Manager 

 
JMC 


